
Stop HB118 and SB52 

Dear Lawmakers, 

HB 118 and SB52 is another backwards move by some Ohio lawmakers to continue our states 
slow response in transitioning our energy production to renewable energies. It would protect a 
system that is locked in coal, oil and gas which itself is not held to the same review by local 
communities that this bill introduces. Why do you continue to fight against our future? A future 
of renewable energy, that combats climate change, brings equity to our energy sector, puts 
money in the pocket of local private landowners, and brings stability to Ohioans. It is up to you 
to quit protecting the past, one that is filled with oil, coal and gas which we know to be killing 
people and our planet and embrace the future of renewable energy. Renewable energy is here 
to stay and is economical. Let’s embrace it for all Ohioans not block it for the benefit of a few. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Parkinson 

3/22/2021


